LEGAL NOTICE, EASTON, CT

The Easton Planning and Zoning Commission at its regular meeting of April 9, 2018 closed its public
hearing on Special Permit Application SP-18-02, and voted unanimously to approve the Special Permit for
Flood Plain, Town of Easton, South Park Avenue Bridge #04211, replacement of bridge by Marich
Drive/South Park Avenue/Buck Hill Road intersection, within the 100 year flood plain, as depicted on a set
of plans entitled “Replacement of South Park Ave. Bridge No. 04211 Over Mill River, Easton, CT”,
prepared for Town of Easton”, dated 2/20/18, prepared by Anchor Engineering Services, Inc.

Dated this 9th day of April, 2018 by Robert Maquat, Chairman, Planning and Zoning Commission

Please place in the April 12, 2018 issue of the Easton Courier.
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